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An Enbridge Company

March 28, 2018

BY RESS & COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re:  Union Gas Limited (“Union™)

Oxford Reinforcement Project

EB-2018-0003
Enclosed please find a letter from the Ministry of Energy dated March 19, 2018. This
letter is an update to Union’s pre-filed evidence at Schedule 19 to notify Union that they
have reviewed the Indigenous Consultation Report and find it satisfactory.

In the event that you have any questions on the above or would like to discuss in more
detail, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,
[original signed by]

W.T. (Bill) Wachsmuth, RPF
Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects

:sh

Attach.

CcC: N. Marconi
Z. Crnojacki
R. Murray

Regulatory Library

P.0. Box 2001, 50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON, N7M 5M1 www.uniongas.com
Union Gas Limited



Filed: 2018-03-26
EB-2018-0003
Schedule 19

Ministry of Energy Ministére de I'Energie

77 Grenville Street 77 rue Grenville r\ ""'

6" Floor % gtage } } -
Toronto ON M7A 2C1 Toronto ON M7A 2C1 (/ )- O nt a rl O
Tel: (416) 314-2599 Tél:  (416) 314-2509

Indigenous Energy Policy

VIA EMAIL
March 19, 2018
Ken McCorkle Lauren Whitwham
Manager, First Nations and Métis Affairs Coordinator, Indigenous Affairs
Union Gas Limited Union Gas Limited
50 Keil Drive North 109 Commissioners Road West
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 London, ON N6A 4P1

Re: Oxford Loop Reinforcement Project

Dear Mr. McCorkle and Ms. Whitwham:

The Ontario Ministry of the Energy has completed its review of Union Gas’ Indigenous
consultation report for the Oxford Loop natural gas project. This letter is to notify you
that based on the information provided and through contacting the communities directly,
the Ministry is of the opinion that the procedural aspects of consultation undertaken by
Union Gas to date for the purposes of the Ontario Energy Board’s Leave to Construct
for the Oxford Loop Reinforcement Project is satisfactory.

If you have any questiohs about this letter or require any additional information, please
contact Shannon McCabe at 416-212-6704 or shannon.mccabe@ontario.ca.

Sincerely,

Emma Sharkey
A/Manager
Indigenous Energy Policy

c: Ontario Energy Board
Ontario Pipeline Coordinating Committee
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